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24 October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
End of term letter  
 
 
As we approach the end of this term, I am pleased to reflect on an excellent start to the new 
academic year. I would like to extend my sincere thanks to all our parents, carers, staff, and 
students for your continued support. We are particularly proud of how smart our students 
have looked in their uniforms, and your efforts in ensuring they meet our high standards are 
truly appreciated. 
 
A reminder that the last day of this half-term is Thursday, 24 October 2024, as Friday, 25 
October is an INSET day, and the school will be closed to students. I wish everyone a safe 
and enjoyable October break and look forward to seeing all our students back in school, 
ready to learn, on Monday, 4 November 2024, at 8:30 am. 
 
As a reminder, when students return on Monday, 4 November, please ensure they adhere 
to our uniform policy. Items such as fake eyelashes, nails, necklaces, and bracelets are not 
permitted. While we understand that students may enjoy wearing these during the holidays, 
we kindly ask that arrangements are made to have them removed before returning to 
school to ensure a smooth start to the new term.  

 
We hope you have a restful half-term break and look forward to welcoming students back 
next term. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Miss R Sandham 
Principal 

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=36

